
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

22nd November 2024 
 

Dear families,  

What a week we have had with the early wintery snowy weather – as always  Eastfield remained open due to the 

hardwork of my staff, especially Mr Chamberlain and Mr Jones (our site staff). Today, we tried something new and 

asked our community to help us fill our winter fair stalls and we were blown away by your generosity. Thank you for 

your very kind donations to our Winter Fair stalls, the donations will make such a difference!  

  

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 
Class 1 Armaan L 

Class 2 Maximillian L 

Class 3 Finley J 

Class 4 Lacie T 

Class 5 Jake D 

Class 6 Nangyal AK  

Class 7 Sukhnoor G 

Class 8 Jordan A 

Class 9 Deryn P 

Class 10 Ryan A 

Class 11 Elza-Emilija B 

Class 12 Sarika K 

Class 13 Rahwul G 

Class 14 Kajetan S 

I am delighted to say 

that on Wednesday we 

were awarded Asthma 

Friendly School Status.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  
 

SCHOOL DINNER 

MENU NEXT 

WEEK IS WEEK 3 

please see the 

school website for 

our new school 

dinner menu 

Dates for your diary this ½ term  
 

Friday 29th November – Bring a full bottle 

for the Winter Fair – non-uniform day! 

 

Friday 6th December – Winter Fair 4:30-

6:30pm  

 

Friday 13th December – Eastfield’s 

Christmas day (Christmas jumper day / 

Christmas dinner / Christmas parties)  

 

Tuesday 17th December – Early Phase 

Christmas Concert (Class 1,2,3,4) at St 

Matthew’s Church at approx. 10:30 (time 

to be confirmed) 

 

Friday 20th December – Break up for 

Christmas 1:45pm  

 
 
 
 

 

Class Assembly Dates – 
November  

Friday 29th November - 
Class 12 

 
 

Winter Fair Help Needed Please 

On Friday 29th November we will be holding another non-uniform day and 

house competition (bring a bottle day).    

This year, we will again be running our ‘house competition’ where house points will 

be awarded to every child who brings a bottle into school for our Bottle Stall at the 

Winter fair (the bottles that you generously donate help us to stock our very popular 

bottle stall at our Winter Fair). 

 
We are asking pupils to donate a bottle (full please) ~ it can be a bottle of pop, water, 

washing up liquid, shampoo, wine, beer, alcohol etc. Please send the bottles in to 

your child’s classroom on Friday 29th November ~ thank you in advance for your 

support. 
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